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HAPPY  THANKSGIVING



2020 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Maloy Shrout,  President                                                                           Jessica Stover                                      
H&R Block                                                                                                   Titusville Middle School
(term ends 12/31/22)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/20)
Chad Covell, Vice President                                                                      Joe Carter
Boonie's Sports Bar                                                                                      Union Orthotics & Prosthetics
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                     (term ends 12/31/20)                           
Raeann Rauch, Treasurer                                                                          Kari Orr
Tranquil Moments Massage                                                                          Orr's Brewery
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/22)
Chris Fiely                                                                                                    Kristen Kerr
Community Member                                                                                     Titusville Community Development
(term ends 12/31/20)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/22)
Chrissy  Gwin                                                                                               Lucas Cherry
PNC Bank - Titusville                                                                                    Colonial Machine Co.
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                       (term ends 12/31/22)
Corlene  Daily                                                                                               Mike Watson
Allstate Insurance                                                                                           Edward Jones
(term ends 12/31/21)                                                                                      (term ends 12/31/20)

Message From the President of the Board

Hello  members,

Fall is in the air!  So many things going on and that's how we like them. Coming up 
is the Home for the Holidays with the Wreath and Christmas tree sales.  These are 
beautiful and full wreaths  Also, the Christmas trees for Light up Scheide Park are 
rather stately.  Advertise your business or celebrate a loved one by purchasing and 
decorating these trees.   Remember to order before the deadline.

Additionally,  Home for the Holidays will also include the ever popular Santa Parade.
The City of Titusville and the Titusville Chamber are collaboratively working on this. 
Parade forms are available at the Chamber office or you may request one emailed 
or faxed to you.  This is always a fun time for the kids.  Unfortunately, the Pop up 
Shops and the carriage rides will not be done this year due to Covic-19.

I would also like to remind you and request you fill out the ballot for our board of 
directors election. Please send your selection no later than November 13, 2020.

Of course, we must not forget Thanksgiving.  A time to give thanks for all the 
blessings of the year.  There is no doubt that we, at the Chamber,  are most grateful
for all our members and our continued relationship with you.



The Chamber welcomed our new member Hilltop Discount Grocery on October 14, 2020 with a 
 ribbon cutting ceremony. 
Thank you Joe, Sarah and Brenden for your  hospitality.

                                   Maloy     Sarah Joe          Brenden                 Boo

Hilltop Discount Grocery and The Well coffee shop is located at:
 128 S. Main St. Pleasantville, PA.

814-589-7631
*************************************************************************



Renewing Members

A Dancer's Reflection
Amy Nichols

Canadohta Lake Area Business Association
Cranberry Mall
Culligan Water

Don Morris Insurance
Friend's of Drake Well
Hill, Barth, King LLC

HomerWood Hardwood Flooring
Lance Titus State Farm

Lilly Broadcasting
Meadville Medical Center

McGill, Power, Bell & Assoc.
Missy's Arcade

Nova Care Rehabilitation
Rees Charitable Fund
Shambaugh Towing

Supremely Clean LLC
The Medicine Shoppe

Titusville Dairy
Titusville Regional Literacy Council

New Members

Chameleon Candi Designs, LLC
Precision Profiles, LLC



YOUR MEMBERSHIP BENEFITS

 Monthly digital newsletter including free write up of your 
business activities

 One insert free per year from your business or organization.  
Any inserts thereafter is only $10.00 each

 Inclusion in the Chamber's Marketing brochures
 Social media exposures on our victoriantitusvillepa.com 

website and our own FaceBook page
 Email blasts
 Open houses, mixers, ribbon cuttings and special events
 Chamber lobby  and window display of your brochures, 

business cards, flyers, etc 
 Use of our bulk mail permit.  This is a big savings for your 

bulk mailing
 Inclusion in our Gift Certificate Program
 Networking and referral opportunities
 Use of small games of chance for non-profits under certain 

restrictions
 Volunteer Opportunities

We are here to help promote your business and organization.  Let *****************************************************************************



BALLOT FOR BOARD of DIRECTORS

Please vote for up to 6 people.  Place a check mark next to the name to cast your vote.
You may choose any combination of candidates from the renewing or new nominees section.

Current Board Members up for renewal:

___Joe Carter Union Orthotics and Prosthetics (term to 2023)

___ Chris Fiely Community Member (term to 2023)

___ Jessica Stover Titusville Middle School Principal (term to 2023)

___Mike Watson Edward Jones Investments (term to 2023)

New Nominees:

___ Wade Brink           Community Connect (term to 2023)

___ Neil Fratus             City of Titusville (term to 2023)

You may also write in any current Chamber member who wishes to be a part of the Chamber Board of Directors
on the lines provided below:
__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________

The newly elected Board members will serve with the current Board members listed below who are not up for 
re-election.  Their term expires December 31 of the year listed.
 
Raeann Rauch Tranquil Moments Massage 2021
 
Chad Covell Boonie’s Sports Bar 2021
 
Chrissy Gwinn PNC Bank—Titusville 2021
 
Maloy Shrout H&R Block  2022

Kristen Kerr Titusville Community Development Agency  2022

Kari Orr Orr's Brewery 2022

Lucas Cherry Colonial Machine Co 2022

Corlene Dailey Allstate Insurance 2022

Please vote via email, mail or fax by 4:30 PM Friday November 13, 2020 to:
Titusville Area Chamber of Commerce

202 West central Ave., Titusville, PA 16354 Phone: 814-827-2941 Fax; 814-827-2914
email address:  titusvillepachamber@gmail.com



*REMINDER TO SEND YOUR BALLOT  IN

 

                            CITY OF 
TITUSVILLE

“Birthplace of the Oil Industry”
        107 North Franklin Street  Titusville, PA  16354
         Building Inspector  (814) 827-5300 Ext. 313

I frequently get calls in the Code Enforcement Office about property disputes. “Is my 
neighbor allowed to do …?”  “Can I put up a fence?”   “How far off the property line should it 
be?”

Fences are regulated in Article 1309 of the Codified Ordinances of Titusville Section 
1309.04. The statute can be very easily explained with a few guidelines. 

1. Fences DO require a building permit
2. Always call 811 before you dig to have underground utilities marked
3. Fences in the front yard cannot exceed 3’ 6” in height
4. Fences at the rear and side yards cannot exceed 6’ in height
5. Fences in a side yard within 5 feet of a driveway and 15 feet from the front property 

line cannot exceed 3’6” to allow residents and guests to see traffic
6. There is no restriction of how close to the property line you may build your fence but 

here are some good recommendations.
a. Survey your property. Know where the line is.
b. It is a good rule of thumb to build 12 to 24 inches off the property line. This will 

allow you space to perform maintenance, run a mower, or trim weeds without 
going on your neighbor’s property.

c. If you choose to build right up to the line, you need to be aware that if your 
neighbor denies you access to their property you will not be able to perform 
maintenance on your fence without taking it down.

                                                          



***************************************************
The Titusville Historical Society Pie Sale

The Titusville Historical Society is hosting a Jane's Stromboli Company  Pie Sale from now
until Tuesday, November 10, 2020. All orders must be prepaid. Checks payable to Titusville
Historical Society. Place orders with Margaret Fiely (814) 827-6383. Delivery date is Tuesday,
November 24, 2020 about 1p.m. with pick-up at the Heritage Center, 126 West Spring Street,
(former Perk Place Cafe). 
Fruit  Pie  $12.00 ea       Creme Pie  $10.00 ea   Pumpkin Pie
$10.00ea



                                           







Forest Glen Alpacas

Yes, I would like everyone to know that due to the pandemic and the cancelation of the craft fairs, Forest 
Glen Alpacas has set up our gift shop at the Cranberry Mall.  While folks can still schedule a farm visit to
see the animals, the gift shop is not on the farm, at least until after Christmas.  We have set up in the mall
where Sears was located.  There are 40 some vendors there!!!  It is like a craft fair, only one doesn't have 
to worry about wind, rain, or cold.  Come on out and see all the unique gift items and support local 
crafters and of course Forest Glen Alpacas!!  Hours right now are WED - Sat 10am - 7pm, SUN noon - 
4pm.  Hours may be extended as we get closer to Christmas. Happy Shopping!!
*************************************************************************
****

Please consider purchasing Oil Creek and Titusville Railroad Gift Certificates for Christmas, 
birthday or anniversary gifts to help out. You can purchase them in any amount, and they pair nicely 
with Gift Certificates for the Caboose Motel, Inc. - a great themed getaway for couples, families or a 
group of friends! Our regular season generally runs June through October, and our 2021 Season 
should be announced by mid-January.

Tax-deductible donations also always welcome. You can visit our website here for more information 
on donating or becoming a volunteer.

Call us at 814-676-1733 to purchase your Gift Certificates today or for more information



     Christmas for Kids
formerly “Ladies Night Out”

hosted by the Associated Charities
DONATION REQUEST

The Associated Charities began in 1911 when the mayor of Titusville proposed having a 
central location for those in need to go in search of help.  To this day, we hold true to the
same mission – meeting the needs of others when possible.  We are a local resource that
provides services, whether it be food, clothing, household items, utility assistance, 
medical equipment or just a place they can come to build a relationship and feel a part 
of our community.  
One of our main services is providing Christmas gifts and food for eligible individuals and
families during the holidays.  In the past this has been possible through the annual 
“Ladies Night Out”.  Due to the current situation we are all faced with, this fundraising 
event had to be re-invented.  The event will be called “Christmas for Kids” and will be 
held downtown on Sunday, December 6 throughout the day.  Not only will this benefit 
our clients in need, but by having it downtown we are hoping to create foot traffic in 
those businesses that choose to be open.  
In order for this to be successful for the Associated Charities, the children and the 
businesses, we come asking for your support.  Please consider a donation for this event. 
Your support will make Christmas possible for families who otherwise may not have one.
Your donation will be used to raise money at this event.   In the past these donations 
have included, gift cards and certificates, cash donations and items for the Chinese raffle
and live auction.  
Each donor will be acknowledged throughout the event and given a receipt for tax 
purposes.   
Thank you for taking into consideration our request.   If at all possible, we would like to 
request that donations be made by Monday, November 16.  
If you have any questions, would like to purchase tickets for the event or need your 
donation picked up, please contact the Associated Charities at 827-6613.
We hope you will join us at “Christmas for Kids” on Sunday, December 6.
Sincerely, 

The “Christmas for Kids” Committee







United Way 75th Diamond Jubilee Campaign Adapts in Covid Era

(Photo:  Campaign Volunteer Al Rickerson safely delivering business packets)
In the current era of Covid-19, non-profits  must innovate to be successful and United

Way of the Titusville Region is no different.  This year, more than in past years, the United Way
of the Titusville  Region is  more important  than ever to the work of  the United Way and its
community partners.

United  Way  of  the  Titusville  Region  has  established  safety  procedures  for  our
programming and our annual campaign including mailings and telephone calls to support the
campaign, volunteers and staff that do face-to-face distribution and presentations wear masks
and follow appropriate safety procedures.  United Way will also focus on social and local media
outlets.  A new campaign video will also be released soon.

Along with the usual ways of giving through workplace campaigns and mail, United Way
is also enhancing its digital giving options.  Donors can go to www.titusvilleunitedway.com
select the GIVE link.  New this year is a Text-to-Give option.  Donors interested in using this
means can simply text UWTR75 to 91999.

Another  addition  to  the  75th Diamond  Jubilee  Campaign  is  the  Lamoreaux  Landing
Luxury Getaway.   The package includes a private tour of Lamoreaux Landing Winery by co-
owner and Titusville Native Josh Wig for up to 6 people; a one night stay for 2 at Tillinghast
Manor and a gift certificate for dinner at Dano’s Heuriger on Seneca. Each  new  pledge  or
increased pledge of $75.00 qualifies for selection.

Funds raised during the campaign support local needs based programs of the United
Way of the Titusville Region and its community partners including Associated Charities-Utility
Assistance; Scouting-mini grants; Family Service & Children’s Aid Society-General Counseling;
Hospice-Bereavement  Services;  Youth  Connection-Youth  One-on-OneMentoring;  Titusville
Regional  Literacy  Council-Adult  and  Family  Literacy;  Salvation  Army-Basic  Needs  Crisis;
Titusville Health and Aging Center-Noon Meals; YMCA Summer Youth Enrichment Program;
YWCA-Fun Factory Pre School; YWCA-Housing and Supportive Services; Community  Health
Services-Medical  Transportation;  United  Way’s  Center  for  Financial  Independence-Financial
Stability  Programs/Case  Management.  For  more  information  on  the  75 th Diamond  Jubilee
campaign,  our digital  campaign giving or our supported programs, please contact the United



*PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR  LOCAL UNITED WAY*
THANK YOU





Due to COVID-19, we  have  a  scaled  down  celebration for  Home
for the  Holidays.  No  Pop-Up Shops  nor carriage rides will be

offered this year.

WREATH SALE

Wreath cost $28.00  (number of 
wreaths_______) = $_________
Select ribbon color - plaid, burgundy, red

Hangers  $ 4.00 (number of hangers 

___________) =  $________

Orders due by  November 13, 2020.   Delivery 
and/or pick up on November 24 or November 25, 2o2o

CHRISTMAS TREES

Decorate a tree for your business, family, 

or as a memorial to a loved one or to 

honor someone special.  There is a limited

number or spaces available.  Each tree 

costs  $30.00.  Order deadline is on 

November 13th.  Set up at the park  no 

later than November 21st. Tear  down is on January 3, 2021.  

Tree cost $30.00 (number of trees __________) = $________

Business  or Individual's 



SANTA PARADE 
MERRY CHRISTMAS!!!

Saint Nick will be arriving in Titusville on Friday, November 27, 2020 at 6:00 PM

Having your business, organization, church group, club or family join us in this holiday event makes Santa's arrival in Titusville 
special.  You may wish to create a festive holiday float, organize a marching group, or just bring your family to visit with Santa and 
enjoy cookies and hot chocolate.

Deadline to Enter: Friday November 20, 2020
No Judging or Prizes. * Handing out candy is permitted.

we cannot provide cars or sign for your entry.
And remember, please do not include Santa in your entry.

The one and only man in red will have his own ride at the end of the parade!
Santa Parade 2020 ~ Sponsored by The City of Titusville and Titusville Chamber of Commerce.

Parade Route: The will go North on Perry Street, turn right onto Spring Street, turn left onto Franklin Street, and Turn left onto 
Central Ave. continuing to Scheide Park.  The vehicle carrying Santa Clause will pause to allow him to exit the vehicle and take his 
place in the gazebo.

Line Up: 5:00 - 5:30 PM. Someone will be available to direct all positioning.
Fire Trucks: Northern section of Charter Plastics parking lot.  
Queens and Marching Bands: Southern section of Charter plastics parking lot.
Marching units and Floats: OC&T Railroad parking lot.

Marchers Drop Off: Enter the OC&T Railroad parking lot from Perry Street and watch for a representative to direct where to 
discharge your marchers.  After dropping off the marcher, exit the OC&T Railroad parking lot by driving behind the Cabooses to 
Monroe Street.

DO NOT park behind or beside the Cabooses or Charter Plastics, the Titusville Area Chamber of Commerce nor the City of 
Titusville will assume any responsibility for any vehicle parked in these areas.

Please return the entry form via mail, email, or fax or drop off at the Chamber office by 4:30 PM Friday November 20, 2020
to: Titusville Area Chamber of Commerce

202 West central Ave., Titusville, PA 16354 Phone: 814-827-2941 Fax; 814-827-2914
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Santa Parade 2020 Entry Form
Name of Group or Unit:________________________________________________________________________________________

Contact Person (Full name):_____________________________________________________________________________________

Phone Number:_______________________________________________________________________________________________

Type of Unit (Float, Choir, Marchers, Fire Truck, etc.)________________________________________________________________

How long is your entire unit (Including hauling vehicle) in feet:________________________________________________________









***ARTICLES of  INTEREST***

CATA
The Crawford Area Transportation Authority (CATA) is seeking one (1) new Board member to 
join the team. Board members must be Crawford County Residents and will be appointed at the 
discretion of the Crawford County Commissioners to a 4 year term starting 1/1/21.
 The CATA Board meets once a month.
If you are interested in getting involved with a growing Community organization, please email:
tgeibel@catabus.org to learn more.

EMERGYCARE
EmergyCare recently received the American Heart Association's Mission: Lifeline EMS GOLD
PLUS Award for implementing quality improvement measures for the treatment of patients who
experience sever heart attacks.
The Gold Plus Award is the highest level of achievement! In order to achieve this award, we 
reached the goal of treating patients with 85% or higher to core standard levels of care as 
outlined by the American Heart Association for two consecutive calendar years. In addition, we 
have demonstrated 75% compliance to (four out of 10 heart failure quality measures or seven 
out of 10 stroke quality measures) during the 12-month period.
Congratulations to all EmergyCare 's  hardworking EMT's, Paramedics, and PreHospital 
Nurses!

VO-TECH JOB BOARD
Current VTC Students Eligible for Co-op
To maintain student privacy and safety, only area of study and home school will be 
listed. If a student
meets your criteria, please contact Bob Moore, Co-op Coordinator, at 814-493-6552. 
Discussions will be
facilitated with students and parents prior to scheduling an interview.

 CADD (Computer Aided Drafting &amp; Design) East Forest High School
 Welding Oil City High School
 Welding Titusville High School
 CADD (Computer Aided Drafting &amp; Design) Titusville High School
 Welding Titusville High School
 Welding Oil City High School
 CADD (Computer Aided Drafting &amp; Design) Cranberry High School
 Welding Cranberry High School
 Welding Franklin High School
 Welding Oil City High School
 Electronics Cranberry High School
 CIS (Computer Information systems) Oil City High School
 Electronics Titusville High School
 CADD (Computer Aided Drafting and Design) Rocky Grove High School

This is the Link https://www.vtc1.org/Page/1455 . It is in its very early stages and will be working on it. If there
are any employers that would like to post,  please call Bob Moore at 814-493-6552.





Visit our Face Book page at
Titusville Area Chamber of Commerce

Victoriantitusvillepa.com

That's right!  Share your business story with us so we could 
feature your business in our newsletter.  Share any promotions, 
awards, advancements, announcements and we will be glad to 
share with everyone through our newsletter.  Thanks




	Building Inspector  (814) 827-5300 Ext. 313

